
July 2011 Newsletter

 
We still have some open spots in the upcoming free
POLST Training at Child and Family Services Thursday,
July 7, 2011. Seating is limited; reservations will be taken
until class is filled.      

_________________

Events for July 2011:

July 7 POLST Training
July 9 Workshop The Language of Aging
July 15-17: (Kona, Hawai'i) Camp Erin
 

July 7 (Honolulu) POLST Training for Case Managers

POLST - Physician Orders for Life Sustaining Treatments

Training presented by Child and Family Services and
Kokua Mau: How will it help your clients get the care they
want and how is it different from an Advance Directive
(you may be surprised!)

Seating is limited; reservations will be taken until class is
filled. Please call Kathy Miyamoto at (808)543-8468 to

Topics
Kona: Camp Erin

Nov. 10 Save the Date

Quick KM Links

Kokua Mau Home Page
POLST (for Hawaii)

News
More About Us

Contact Us

      Kōkua Mau
      P.O. Box 62155

      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877

Please call before you fax, so we can
make sure the fax machine is on. Please

note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

You can support Kokua Mau by
clicking here  or using the
Donate Now Button on the

Kokua Mau website



register.

Presenters: Dr. Elizabeth "Libby" Char, Emergency
Physician and Kenneth Zeri, RN, MS, President and CPO,
Hospice Hawaii

Thursday, July 7, 2011
1:00 pm - 3:00 pm

Location:           
Child and Family Service
200 N. Vineyard Blvd., Bldg. B
2nd Floor, VTC Room
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

Download the flyer

July 9 Workshop The Language of Aging
 
Presented by Lunalilo Home and Caregiver Foundation of
America: Aging brings with it changes in physical abilities
and it also can bring changes in the way messages are
received and understood.
 
Space is limited.  Please RSVP to confirm your space: Call
394-1464 or email. 
 
Guest Presenter: Gary Powell- Executive Director,
Caregiver Foundation of America
 
Saturday, July 9, 2011
10 am - 11:30 am
 
Lunalilo Home
501 Kekauluohi Street
Honolulu, HI 96822
 
Download the flyer 

July 15-17 (Kona, Hawai'i) Camp Erin Grief Support
Camp for Kids and Teens

Camp Erin, sponsored by Hospice of Kona (Hawai'i Island)
is a bereavement camp designed for children ages 6-17
who have experienced the loss of a family member or
friend.

Donate to Kokua Mau

or click here
to find out more about

joining Kokua Mau

 
You can also support Kokua Mau

while you do your on-line shopping!

Go to Goodshop.com, type in "Kokua
Mau" as the charity you'd like to
receive a percentage of all your

purchases, and then shop away at
over 300 stores.



Space is limited and campers are accepted on a
first-come, first-serve basis. More information and
registration form on the Hospice of Kona website or by
email Camp Erin-Hawaii.
 

Save the date: November 10, 2011

Thursday November 10: Kokua Mau's state-wide summit
on hospice and palliative care in Hawaii. more

Happy Summer!

Jeannette Koijane
Executive Director
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